When asked her thoughts about the lifting of the mask mandate, Brittany
shared with us the following: “I personally feel that taking off the masks lets
the residents understand us better - they can see our emotions and the funny
faces we make! When they see us smile and be happy it reflects onto them.”




On Easter Day, all the
homes had their own
Easter egg hunt. Each
resident who found
the “golden egg” got
a ticket for a trip to
Dairy Queen. It was a
fabulous outing and big
smiles were all around,
with lots of joking and
silliness, too!
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Good!

Big news! We have reopened
the hair salon and our re5|dents
sure are looking good! Our new
hair stylist, Rachael Franklin,
joined us last month and she

has brought a lot of joy and

smiles along with her!
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Suppol Croup Schedule: Localion:

1stiMonday; of evenry month The Club at ElderHealth & Living
5:00-6:00 pm &= 382-B S. 58th Street _—

Springfield, OR 97478
3rd Tuesday ofievery'month . (”
12:30- 1:30 pm <z




If you want to give a shout out to
one of our staff, please send an email
to our HR Coordinator Marianne at:
mcarothers@elderhealthandliving.com.

We received o wondenrjuld SHOUT OUT
lronv one of owv families.

“I saw a note Ln the recent newsletter asking us to
share info about staff who have gone above and
beyond. There is no way | could Let the opportunity
pass without mentioning these people: Caitlin, Mirian,
Brittany M., Robywn, and Clara. When we had the
1o0th Birthday Celebration for Muriel Renov on
Saturday, April1, these ladies all came by -- most,
Lf not all of them, on thelr day off. That's pretty
amazing n itself! They brought cards and gifts
and tnterncted with Murtel tn ways that showed thetr
rinowledgeable care and genuine affection. Robywn
brought her girls who clearly had spent time with
Murlel before. Caitlin and Mirtan actually came early
with decorations to help out, assisted with picture
taking, and general organization, and stayed til the
very end, escorting Murtel and her countless birthoa
bouguets back to the Blrch Home. We were bimpresse
beyond words — both with these staff members and
with ElderHealth for making thelr vesidents feel
spectal. Kudos and thank you!”
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Chris was a very outgoing and sweet

lady who was always optimistic about
life. She enjoyed taking pictures of

flowers and spending time outdoors
surrounded by nature. She also enjoyed Find us on: w@@
listening to music and playing the piano facebook® ELDERHEALTH
when she was younger. She was the & LIVING

S oldest in her family of many siblings. )




